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5500 Alessandro Blvd.            
                                   (951) 683-4803

Riverside, CA   92506                                                                                                 fbrivschool@yahoo.com











FAX: (951) 683-7656
July 25, 2017
Dear Parents and Preschoolers:
Welcome to First Baptist Preschool!  We are excited to start another fun and busy year of learning and growing. We are looking forward to making “new friends” and welcoming back “old friends”!  

I want to give you some important dates that are coming up:
August 1st-5th: If you are making 10 tuition payments:  First of Ten Tuition Payments Due.  Please make your first tuition payment by Friday, August 12th.  Your payments will be due the first of each month, but for August we have extended the time (please do not let this date panic you!  If you have any issues that come up, please call me.)  If you make your first payment in August then your last payment will be made May 1st.  *Please see below for Payment Options.  10 payments of:
· MWF Half Day - $215;
TTh Half Day- $160;

5 day Half Day - $365,.
MWF Full Day- $450,
TTh Full Day - $350,

5 day Full Day - $650
· September 1st – Second tuition payment is due. You can either mail it in or bring it to the preschool office or pay online before Sept. 1st. 

· September: If you are paying for the tuition in 1-2 payments:  
Annual fee in 1 payment: 5% discount if paid in full before September 1, 2017. 
3% discount if paid in two installments - 1st payment due 9/1/17,  2nd payment due on or before 1/31/18

*Payment Options: 1) Cash or Money Order, 2) Check: Make your check payable to First Baptist Preschool and mail to 5500 Alessandro Blvd. Riverside, CA 92506 or you may bring your payment to the preschool office.  
If I am not in the office, you are welcome to leave your payment or paperwork with the church office, 3) Credit card: If you would like to pay by credit card please email Cheryl Eller, the Financial Administrative 
Assistant, at fbrivschool@yahoo.com:  state your child's name and the program that your child will be attending.  Cheryl will then send you an invoice that will allow you to pay online.  
· July 31-Aug 4th -  The preschool Director will be away from the office.  If you need to speak to someone, please leave a voicemail on the school phone and someone will return your call as soon as possible.  If you have a payment or paperwork to turn in during this time, please leave it with the church office.
· Teachers will get their class lists in mid August and will be contacting you by phone or by mail before the Open House.
· August 31st  – Open House – 9 am to 12:00 pm – Everyone is invited to attend.  The classrooms and playgrounds will be open from 9am-12pm.  This is your chance to meet the teacher and see the classroom!
· September 5th– First day of school for T/TH and 5 Day students. 
· September  6th  – First day of school for MWF students
· September 19th – Back to School Night Parent Orientation – 7pm – PARENTS ONLY -- This is a very important meeting to attend!  Meet in the Worship Center for a general information session and then go to your child’s classroom for information specific to your child’s class and teacher. Please plan now for a sitter for your children as no child care is available. 
*If you have any enrollment paperwork that has not yet been turned in, please bring in or mail immediately. Also, if you are waiting for an appointment with your child’s Doctor to get the “Physician’s Report” completed, please call me with the date of that appointment so that I can make note of that on my “outstanding paperwork” list. Then, as soon as the report is completed by the Doctor, please mail or bring it to the office so that I can finish your child’s file and know that your child is “ready to go” for September.  This paperwork is required by law, therefore incomplete paperwork means that I cannot let your child attend our school.
*Full Day students: Please bring 2 snacks for your child (please label name), a lunch (please label name) and a water bottle if you would like.  We drink water for snack times and throughout the day, and juice or milk is reserved for lunchtime.  Each classroom has a refrigerator (although ice packs are best) and microwave.  You will need to bring a fitted crib sheet and lightweight blanket for nap time.  These will be kept in individual labeled bags and will be sent home every Friday for laundering.  You can also visit Target.com, Walmart.com, Amazon.com, or ToysRUs.com for "nap mat" sets, which have a pillow and blanket set for around $20.00.  

Door opens at 7:00am in Room 303 (subject to change) to welcome your little one in!  Pick up in Room 302 at the end of the day.  Please sign your child in completely, following the instructions provided at each classroom.  These are legal documents and must be completely filled out.  It is very important to leave us a phone number that we can reach you at while your child is in our care.

*Half Day Students:  Please bring one snack for your child (please label name) and a water bottle if you would like.  We drink water for snack times and throughout the day, and juice or milk is reserved for lunchtime.
Door opens at 9:00am at your individual classroom to welcome your little one in!  Please sign your child in completely, following the instructions provided at each classroom.  These are legal documents and must be completely filled out.  It is very important to leave us a phone number that we can reach you at while your child is in our care.
"Early Birds" is our early drop off option and allows you to drop off as early as 8:00am in Room 303.  This service is available to you Monday thru Friday, and the cost is $5.00 per use.

"Time For Fun" is our after-school option, and allows you to pick up as late as 2:30pm.  This service is available to you Monday thru Thursday, and the cost is $10.00 per use.

FYI: If you know of anyone who has a child who is 3 years old or older who is looking for a great preschool, please give them our preschool phone number, (951)683-4803, as we still have some spaces available.  We are a preschool and Jr. Kindergarten, so if you know someone that has a child that did not quite meet the "5 years old by September 1st" requirement for kindergarten, please have them call me!  If a family enrolls their child because of your referral, you will receive $50.00 off of your next tuition!  Be sure to tell them to mention your name so that you can get credit for it.

This gives you a quick overview of what is coming up in the next couple of months.  Please know that it is very important to me that you feel confident and happy with the care and education that your child receives.  The teachers work very hard to give your child the best experience.  If you ever have any questions or need guidance, you are always welcome to call, email or visit my office; or speak with your teacher.

(951) 683-4803.  We work as a team for the success of your child.  Welcome to the First Baptist Preschool Family!




I look forward to seeing you in September. I pray that your summer has been safe and happy and full of the Lord’s blessings,
Heather Young
Director
